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POSTGRADUATES 

 





 
Symposium fee (includes refreshments):        

£25 for presenters and delegates in waged employment, £15 for full time students 
Free for Chairs 
Please note that this research symposium has been costed on a not-for-profit basis. 

                 
 
INDICATION OF INTEREST: 
 
It would be helpful if you could give early indication of interest in: 

• Presenting a paper 
• Chairing a session 
• Attending as a delegate 

 
 
 
SYMPOSIUM SUBMISSIONS:  
 
Abstracts should be submitted electronically, if possible, via the branch administrator Sandra Docking 
on sandra.docking@googlemail.com by 18th March 2011. Please state ‘Symposium paper’ in the 
subject line. Please include a completed Application Form below, or post to the address given at the 
bottom of the form.  
 
Abstracts (maximum 500 words) should include: 

• Theme under which the paper would be presented (clinical, occupational, educational 
Cognitive / Neuro, or Other field - please state which field). 

• Title (max 10 words) 
• Name of author 
• University, or organisation or institution where applicable 
• Background, issues, methodology, results, implications for future practice. 
 

 
DELEGATE TICKETS: 
 
Please email the branch administrator Sandra Docking by 8th April 2011 on 
sandra.docking@googlemail.com for a place, stating ‘Symposium delegate’ in the subject line and 
attach the completed Application Form below, or post to the address given at the bottom of the form. 
 
 
 
 
We look forward to meeting you and to sharing a stimulating day with you 
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